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Newtyle & Eassie Community Council 

Enabling the community to grow together for positive change. 

Secretary: - Kathleen Band, 9 Monteith Place, Newtyle, Blairgowrie, Perthshire. PH12 8RL 

 

Minutes of meeting held on Tuesday 2nd May 2023 at 7.30pm in The Legion 

Hall, Newtyle 

Present: - Cllr Proctor, Cllr Bell, C Matthews, H MacFarlane, K Band, L Kearney 

and D Barrie. 

Apologies:  C Strathie and P Small 

Business discussed Taking Forward 

K Band welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

Approval of minutes: - C Matthews and seconded by H 
McFarlane 

 

  

Matters Arising From minutes: -  
1. Community Survey: no date has been set for an open day 

yet, where we plan to hand out the surveys. 
2. Participatory Budget: being transferred from Sustainability 

Newtyle to Newtyle Legion Hall for raised beds etc. Cllr 
Bell confirmed that the Council had agreed this. 

3. Poo bin in Balkerrie: due to the strong feeling of the 
Community, Angus Council has agreed for the bin to be put 
up in Balkerrie. 

4. Youth Work: still waiting on more information around this. 
5. Cars parking at pub corner and speeding in the village: 

Great news on this, we finally got the data gathered over 
the last two years regarding speeding in the village and 
data confirmed that over 80% of drivers were speeding 
through the village. Angus Council are proposing to 
implement gateways to the village, like the one on the 
Coupar Angus Road in Muirhead, this will hopefully slow 
down drivers as they enter the village. An order for double 
yellow lines at the pub corner has gone through, just 
waiting on this to be implemented. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
C Strathie 
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6. Active Travel Feasibility Study: No results have been made 
available yet. 
 

Police Report: PC Anderson gave us an update from the latest 
police report. No great problems in Newtyle, it continues to be a 
low crime area.  

 
Cllr 
Proctor 

Correspondence:  

1. The Bi-annual meeting is to be held via Teams/or in person 
on Tuesday 16th May. P Small and K Band will log in to the 
meeting 

 

2. We have received an email from Angus Council regarding 
the proposed implementation of a School Friendly Zone 
for Newtyle Primary – there is to be a Teams meeting held 
between Cllrs., Head Teacher, Community Council and 
Angus Council regarding this. 

 

  

  

  

  
NEXT MEETING:  

TUESDAY 6TH JUNE IN THE LEGION HALL NEWTYLE AT 7.30PM  
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